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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2014 12:14 PM
To: Justin
Cc: Fuller, Kim; 'T.w. Halford'; Vonda Crowl; Wilson, Tabatha; 

southside_water@hotmail.com
Subject: AR0050784_TWH Enterprises ARP001054 April 2014 semi annual Pretreatment report 

with ADEQ reply_20140508
Attachments: 4-2-2014-----ADEQ Report.pdf

Justin, 
 
TWH Enterprises’ April 2014 semi-annual Pretreatment report was received, reviewed and deemed 
not complete with the reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i).   The report does indicated TWH is 
in compliance with the Metal Finishing standards in 40 CFR 433.17.   
 
Previous correspondence (1/06) found in TWH’s file and on the cover letter of this semi-annual report 
does state “There are none of the toxic organics [in 40 CFR 433.11] present in the TWH facility”.  This 
statement should be certified to and would be TWH’s toxic organic management “plan” regardless of 
how this “plan” may look on the surface.  The certification statement on TWH’s semi-annual report, 
Section 6 “Certification” statement in B. must be signed and dated by a “corporate official or 
authorized representative” to complete the semi-annual report. 
 
A cautionary note needs to be made.  The chain of custody (C of C) is not complete for the sample 
taken and may not be admissible in a court of law.  The sampler’s initials should be replaced by a 
printed name, then signed.  The C of C does not show who the sampler relinquished the sample to 
(and so on and so forth) until it reached the lab.  An (unintelligible) person at the lab received it, but 
the time of receipt is also unintelligible.  Please take note of this, contact Environmental Testing Labs 
and correct for TWH’s next semi-annual report unless the sampler actually hand delivered the sample 
to the lab for conducting the analyticals.  Names and times on the C of C should be legible. 
 
Thank you for your timely report and attention to the above matters. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  John Richardson, Manager – Southside Public Water Authority 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports   
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From: Justin [mailto:jwh@twhenterprises.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 1:40 PM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Cc: 'T.w. Halford'; Vonda Crowl 
Subject: TWH semi-annual report 
 

Allen, 
Please see the attached semi-annual report. 

 
Thanks, 
Justin Halford 
TWH Enterprises, LLC 
700 Pepsi Cola Rd. 
Batesville, AR 72501 
870‐251‐1200 
www.twhenterprises.com 


















